
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED 2016 BUDGET OF  
COTTONWOOD METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget has been submitted to 
the Board of Directors of the Cottonwood Metropolitan District for the ensuing 
year 2016. 
 

The Board of Directors of the Cottonwood Metropolitan District will 
consider the adoption of such proposed budget at a hearing to be called during 
the special meeting of the Board to be held Wednesday, November 18, 2015 
commencing at the hour of 7:00 p.m. in the public offices of the District located 
at 8334 Sandreed Circle, Parker, Colorado 80134. 
 

The proposed budget will be available for inspection by the public at the 
offices of Boone & Associates Inc., 2525 S. Wadsworth Blvd. # 304, Lakewood, 
Colorado 80227 during normal business hours. 
 

Any interested elector of the District may inspect the proposed budget 
and may file any objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of said 
proposed budget by the Board of Directors of the District at said special 
meeting. 
 

  /s/ 
 Phil Cantrell 
 Secretary 


